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NEW COMMITTEE - LAW
A new committee was introduced at this meeting, the Law
Committee, led by Ranisha Sunki and Zoe Richardson. This
subcommittee will focus on exploring legal topics, discussions, and
initiatives within the organization. Members who have questions or
are interested in joining can contact Ranisha Sunki at
ertugrulemre295@gmail.com or 346-522-5469, or Zoe Richardson at
elinzoe22@gmail.com or 281-608-0639.

September 2025

DEVELOPMENT OF NEW APP!
An exciting new app is being developed in collaboration with a student,
inspired by the Empower Education website. The app will make it easier
for people to donate and learn about opportunities directly from their
phones without needing a computer. This project highlights creativity
and student leadership within Empower Education. For more
information, please contact Prerana Codur at
prerana.codur@gmail.com.

PEACEFEST RECAP
Fa
cepaint!

WEBSITE! MERCH!
ZEFFY!

Empower Education had a successful time at
PeaceFest, hosting a fun and interactive

face-painting booth. The activity attracted
many students and families, helping spread

awareness about Empower Education’s
mission while earning new sign-ups. Overall,

PeaceFest was a great opportunity to
connect with the community and highlight

the organization’s creativity and impact.

Zeffy, Merch, Website ⟶ 

@empowered.world

https://empowereducation.world/
https://empower-education-merchandise.creator-spring.com/
https://www.zeffy.com/en-US/fundraising/give-the-gift-of-knowledge
https://www.instagram.com/empowered.world?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=bGE0YW5qZXU1bmZs


Committe Recaps

The Medicine Committee is working on an educational video about the cardiovascular
system, and the BizBuddies collaboration has been submitted for review. Personal projects
are ongoing, including a booklet being prepared to send to Yona. One highlight is “Meet
the Parts of a Neuron,” a booklet created for kids with limited English proficiency. It
explains the parts of a neuron in a simple, engaging way, using pictures and fun facts to
make it more enjoyable to read. The committee is also encouraging everyone to donate $5
this month to support their efforts.

They are working on visual art
booklets and planning new
fundraisers to support art and
general school supplies. One
member, Vic, has completed a
booklet on landscapes, with more
booklets currently in progress.

AROUND THE
WORLD

VAPA

STEM

They are currently
working on their video
about Taiwan, with the
goal of completing it by
next month so it can be
shared. They have just
uploaded their videos on
Germany and Singapore
to the Empower
Education YouTube
channel for the kids in
Uganda to watch.The STEM Committee recently

completed a solar system video
project, with each member
covering a different planet. They
are now creating a YouTube
playlist for their STEM content
and planning to sell CAD-
modeled fidget toys for
fundraising. The next project will
focus on Earth's biomes through
a series of educational videos.


